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PRESENTATION OF NEW PUBLICATIONS 

 
At the 19th Board of Governors, February 10, 2005, the P/O department presented a general 

concept and a draft of the 2004 STCU Annual Report. Having reviewed the draft, the Governing Board 
members approved its format, cover page and color and committed the P/O department to present a final 
version of the 2004 STCU Annual Report at the next Board of Governors. 
 

The 2004 STCU Annual Report is mainly devoted to the STCU Reorganization process and its 
new structure was approved at the 19th Governing Board. It contains welcoming remarks of the Chairman 
of the Governing Board – Vic Alessi and STCU ED – Andrew A. Hood. Other sections of the Annual 
Report are: description of all the newly-created departments, departments’ achievements for the reported 
period and plans for the year 2005. It also includes highlights of the year 2004 and success stories of the 
passed year.  

An English version of the book is 24 page-long and 1,500 AR copies are already printed and 
available to date. The Annual Report’s e-version will be placed on the STCU website as soon as we get 
the approval from the Governing Board members. It is also possible to develop a CD-format version of 
the Annual Report if necessary.  

Ukrainian and Russian versions are also ready. We are looking forward to your comments on the 
Annual Report and instruction on how many Ukrainian and Russian copies should be ordered for print. 
 


